
Cross Country Competition. 

 

 

Evelyn from Amber class came third in 

the Year One girl’s race. 

Owen from Ruby class came first in the 

Reception boy’s race. 

Kas from Ruby class came third in the 

reception boy’s race. 

All the results are on the following page. 

On Tuesday 14
th

 October eighteen children 

from across Foundation Stage, Year One and 

Year two took part in a running competition. It 

was an enjoyable afternoon and all the children 

behaved superbly and tried their best. All the 

children received a certificate for their efforts 

and we even had some medal winners! 


